AR FORMARY Nowsbottor

"Every child is an artist; the problem is staying an artist when you grow up." — Pablo Picasso

Middle School Update

Our Middle Schoolers have been working very hard learning new drawing styles from drawing proportioned human forms to continuous line drawings. They will explore optical illusions and how this style became an art form. The Middle School will also discuss 3D art and the different methods of sculpture making.

Elementary School Update

The students in the elementary grade levels have discussed different methods of drawing a human form and how each of us are unique. In the coming weeks, we will discuss the works of artists like Piet Mondrian and Wassily Kandinsky. We will learn how their work changed the world of art.

Keep an eye out for information on the upcoming <u>Art Club for Middle School, grades 5-8, coming this Spring</u>. I'm very much looking forward to being creative with your students.

If you have any art supplies you are willing to donate, the art room is always accepting fresh supplies for future projects. You can reach me at emily.hurley@kingstoncatholic.org with any questions. Thank you!